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Option 2 is in keeping with the mission of the public disclosure commission.  It would provide more 
transparency, and prevent hiding the source of funds. 

 As a former city council woman, I believe that voters need to be able to see who is funding the 
candidates. 

 Thank you for considering option 2. 

  

Sincerely, 

Laurie J. Sperry 

  

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13063931816

